

863-412-1146

Newsletter

June 2019

VOLUNTEERS

Have you ever wanted to volunteer your time and serve in a time of need? Disaster relief would like to invite you to come and minister with us. If you are unable to provide physical labor there are many other opportunities! We need people to share the gospel, provide support for laborers, cook, clean and many other things! Please contact me for more information. ~ Paul



Ministry Update

Hello again from Disaster Relief!

June marked the beginning of hurricane season, forecasters ae calling for 14 named storms this year and 4 major hurricanes. I pray this is not so!

This month we poured concrete to start building a small but much needed storage area at the main Disaster Relief Headquarters at our home here in Winter Haven, Florida.

We also attended the National Meeting in Knoxville, TN and had wonderful fellowship, and great preaching and encouragement from the Lord. By the time we were in Knoxville we were heavy into preparations to respond to the flooding in Arkansas, and we were in Arkansas just days after the meetings. There we were able to assist in flood clean up, and thanks to the generosity of the people we were able to raise the money for a truck load of sheet rock. We also had other groups send in supplies that we distributed into the community. The damage is widespread, please continue to pray for these people, and for us!

May God Bless our efforts to serve.

Paul Stansell, National Director







SPONSORING CHURCH:
Westwood Missionary Baptist Church
3210 Avenue G NW
Winter Haven, FL 33880
863-294-2219

Joy@westwoodmbc.org www.westwoodmbc.org Secretary: Elaine Jackson Pastor: Walt Lanier



Help those in need